

SPANISH AMBASSADOR

24 BELGRAVE SQUARE LONDON SWIX 8QA

2nd December 1988

Dear Dr. Yates,

Thank you for your letter of 1 December in which you kindly invite me to the Anglo-Catalan Society's luncheon on Saturday 10 December in the Robinson Room, LSE at 12.30 for 1 o'clock.

In confirmation of today's telephone conversation, I have much pleasure in accepting but my wife much regrets she is unable to accept due to a previous engagement.

I shall look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

José J. Puig de la Bellacasa

Dr. Alan Yates
President, Anglo-Catalan Society
Reader in Spanish
Department of Hispanic Studies
University of Sheffield
S10 2TN